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Dear colleagues  
  
Following the successful Changing Lives, Celebrating Success Conference last year we 
are hoping to hold a further event in summer 2015 to celebrate the exciting improvements 
taking place and continue to boost momentum for change.   
  
In order to ensure this event is as successful and useful as last year we would like your 
help in shaping it.  What would you like to see at a conference?  And how can this help 
you drive improvements in your own CPP areas? 
  
We are also very keen to hear from any of you who would like to be involved in the 
organising and help us co-produce? 
  
This is also a good time to start thinking about any projects you are aware of that may be 
worth showcasing at the conference.  We are particularly keen to hear from projects that 
have found an innovative way of overcoming challenges, taken a unique approach to 
partnership or are community led.   
  
If anyone would like to be involved Steven or I will be very happy to discuss. 
  
Kind Regards 
Katy 
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